60 YEAR CLASS REUNION
GREETINGS CLASSMATES:  It’s hard to believe that almost 60 years have flown by since that day we walked across the stage to receive our diplomas from Hibbing High School.  Let our celebration begin!
We have planned an optional, informal gathering for Friday, July 14, 2017 at Checco’s Tavern starting at 4:30. 
There will be a scheduled tour of the High School on Saturday, July 15, 2017 at 1:00 for those interested at no charge of course.
We are having a social gathering at the Hibbing Park Hotel (formerly Kahler) with cash bar and appetizers on Saturday, July 15, 2017 from 5:00 to 6:30 with a buffet dinner to follow for $25 per person. Payment due by June 15, 2017.
We have a block of rooms reserved for “Class of ‘57” at the Hibbing Park Hotel at a special rate of $79+ tax per night.  Please contact them directly for your room reservation at (218)262-3481.
Please check with any classmates you are in contact with to make sure we get this message to all; we have done our best to keep up to date with changes of address or ones we have lost and would appreciate any updates you may have.  Thanks and look forward to seeing all of you next summer.  Dave Carls, 30607 E. Shore Drive, Pengilly, MN 55775   daveandgenie@yahoo.com  (218)244-4155.
[bookmark: _GoBack]# Will attend_______________		Amount Enclosed_____________________
Name(s)____________________________________________________________
Please send check payable to Class of 1957 with lower portion of this form to:
Joanne Ruzich Timmerman, 240 – 1st Ave. N., Hibbing, MN 55746
Additional information will be posted at our web site:  http://tinyurl.com/hkfgj40
NO OTHER NOTICES OR LETTERS WILL BE MAILED OUT FOR THIS REUNION EVENT.
